
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/Reading Plus – Reading Intervention 

1st April 2025 

Reading Plus – Reading Intervention 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in our Reading 
Plus Project starting on 28th April 2025. This initiative is designed to support pupils whose 
reading ages are currently below the national average, ensuring they develop the necessary 
literacy skills to fully access the curriculum. 

What is Reading Plus? 
Reading Plus is a computer-based programme that assesses each pupil’s reading ability and 
tailors comprehension-based lessons to their individual needs. The programme adapts to 
the pupil’s progress, helping them build fluency, comprehension, and confidence in reading. 

How will this work? 

• Pupils will attend Reading Plus sessions on Monday, Thursday, and Friday instead of 
going to their usual form time. 

• They will be placed in a form group with Miss Porter and Mr Hayward for the 
duration of the programme. 

• The sessions will continue until their reading improves to a level that allows them to 
effectively engage with the national curriculum. 

We firmly believe that this is a fantastic opportunity for your child to enhance their reading 
skills, which will, in turn, have a positive impact on their performance across all subjects. We 
encourage them to fully engage with the programme and make the most of this tailored 
support. We urge you to support your child by continuing to ensure they have access to 
reading materials at home and supporting them in their reading. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to 
contact us via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

     

Mrs K Hibbs      Miss Porter 
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
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